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Review of bus and ferry fares (including 
TravelPass) 
Invitation for submissions 

The Tribunal is conducting a fare review of fares 
for bus and ferry services (including TravelPass) in 
NSW.  New fares will commence in January 2007. 

Submissions have been received from the Ministry 
of Transport, Sydney Ferries, the Bus and Coach 
Association and the Charter Vessel Association.  
These are now available on the Tribunal’s website 
(www.ipart.nsw.gov.au).  

The Tribunal invites submissions from other 
stakeholders and interested parties. Submissions 
are required by 29 September 2006. 

Submissions should be sent to the address below 
or in electronic format to 
transport@ipart.nsw.gov.au, clearly marked to 
refer to the review of bus and ferry fares. 

A public hearing will be held on 20 October 2006.  
The hearing will be held at the Tribunal's offices.   

Website enquiries to Andrew Hall (02)9290 8435 
and other inquiries should be directed to Fiona 
Towers, Director, Energy and Transport on 
(02)9290 8420.  

James P Cox, Chief Executive Officer and Full Time 
Member 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box Q290, QVB Post Office NSW 1230 
 

 

 


